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Our next Rotary Meeting:  Wednesday, 23 June 
 

Speaker:  Rowan Jones           Topic: Generating Investment Income post Covid-19 
 

On Duty 23/06/21: 

Speaker intro & thanks:  Max Puddey                              Set up/Pack up: Stan Robins  

Coming up soon – Wednesday 30 June 
 

Speaker: John Travlos                                                                         Topic: Aristotle Onassis 
 

Speaker intro & thanks:  Peter Burns                                           Set up/pack up:  Peter Wagner 

We meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), 7.10 am for 7.30 am. IF A MEMBER 
CAN’T ATTEND OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY MONDAY MORNING via telephone 
(0438 462 917 or 9446 2917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                                       Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary. 

 
 
 

 

Birthdays:  Brian Downing (23 Jun); Mark Hemery (24 Jun) 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time 

Rotary anniversaries:  Mike Graham (’68) Mt Barker 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

 Arbor Day takes place on Friday of next week - 25th June. Organiser Peter McSkimming needs 12 people 

for the BBQ and a few for the tree planting. He is a bit short staffed at present, so please look at your 

diaries and advise Roger asap in Peter McSk’s absence. It’s between 9 am and 1 pm at Lake Monger 

 An important date for the diary: Changeover Night on Wednesday 14th July; this will be held at Ambrose 

Estate, Wembley Golf Course. The cost of $65 per head includes a glass of cheer on arrival, canapés, a 

main course, dessert, & tea or coffee. It promises to be a great night out 

 Don’t forget there’s a Bunnings Homebase Sausage Sizzle coming up on Saturday 24th July, and we’ll be 

finalising the roster for that early in July 

 

Exaggeration is a million times worse than under-statement! 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 

Around 40 people attended our recent Community Talk, including many members of the Western Endeavour Rotary 

Club, all to hear Vanessa Maitland of Viridian Advisory talk about the changes that are taking place in Aged Care 

funding. At present the Government funds services both in home care and in residential care, but the system is 

complex, confusing and cumbersome. All access to the system is limited to the MyAgedCare website, and there is no 

face to face interaction. Consequently waiting times for packages range from 7 to 34 months, by which time some 

people are likely to be in a crisis situation. A Royal Commission into Aged Care Quality and Safety issued its Final 

Report at the end of February this year, and it recommended that a new Act should be brought in within 2 years to 

ensure a universal right to high quality, safe and timely support for older people. This means that the preferences 

and needs of older people will drive the delivery of aged care, and the Government will fund the system to ensure its 

sustainability (expected to cost around $17.7 billion). An Australian Aged Care Commission will be established as 

well as a Pricing Authority and an Advisory Council. The Pricing Authority will determine prices which will compensate 

efficient care delivery costs. The objective is also to embed high quality care into the system so that the needs and 

aspirations of older people are met, with bed licences becoming linked to the individual in need rather than to the 

provider of services. Hopefully this comprehensive reform will be rolled out sooner rather than later 

 
 
 

 


